
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 15 of 2013 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/ 46/03 

28 May 2013 
 

New Deep Water Quay, Refurbishment Project – Grand Harbour 

Transport Malta would like to notify all mariners that the New Deep Water Quay at the inner Grand Harbour 
will undergo a major refurbishment project. Part of these works will include: 
 

• refurbishment of existing steel piles and grillage, involving replacement of steel members, steel 
reinforcement/repair, and anti-corrosion protective applications; 

• construction of new piles and reconstruction of upgraded cope beam and deck slab along the ship-
shore interface; 

• construction of wave attenuation measures;  
• refurbishment and reconstruction of concrete deck slab, including re-surfacing; and 

 
 
The work which is centred on: 
 

        Latitude (N)   Longitude (E) 
 
    35° 53’.134   14° 30’.158 
 
 
will take place along the quay. This is scheduled to start with immediate effect and until further notice. 
 
Mariners are advised that diving operations may be carried out hence they are to give the area a wide berth 
of at least 50meters and navigate with very slow speed so as not to create any wake which may disrupt   
operations. They are to strictly abide by instructions given out by the Valletta Port Control on VHF Channel 
12. 
   


